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To: LDF

Subject: Local Plan Core Strategy Scope Consultation Response

Please find attached a response from

Philip Mart

The standard tool appears to have contracted my response to Question 12.
The missing text should be added from here.

"Consider a Major re-write of Policy QE4 to prevent smaller developments of Affordable Housing falling into
allowable exceptions.

Policy MP6 should be changed to include the Westbrook element of the Northern expressway from Westbrook Way
to the proposed junction with an extended Birchwood Way at the A49 between Alder Lane and Long Lane. The
ultimate delivery of a suitable graded junction will be much higher if done at a later date when it is unavoidable. This
is a suggested Major change.

The absence of Major changes to the Stockton Heath and the South Warrington sections is probably a mistake as
they will be seriously affected by the traffic from the new bridge crossing to the A56. The lack of Major edits to add
new objectives could be considered a dereliction of duty."

| could recover the whole answer using either Adobe Acrobat 10 and Acrobat Reader DC but it was not available on
Microsoft Edge on Windows 10, please ensure you get all the text.

Regards,

Philip Mart





